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Upper School End-of-Year  

School Items Exchange 
 

As we look to complete this memorable year, we can take much joy in God’s provisions, opportunities for growth, and even 

trials. All-in-all, we are blessed to have our Rock and Anchor. Nothing is too great for Him, and He promises to take care of us.  

In looking to close out this school year, it is imperative we make necessary transactions. JCS has items to place in your hands, 

and items which need to be collected. In order to complete these tasks, all Upper School families are expected to come to 

school on May 29. Please read the following as you prepare for this day. 

May 29, 2020 

Times for Families to Arrive at School 
          (Initial of Last Name) 

   10:00 – 12:00   A - E   

   12:00 – 2:00  F - M   

   2:00 – 4:00  N - S     

   4:00 – 6:00  T - Z   
 

-Safety and health will remain paramount. Social distancing protocols will remain in place (gloves and masks will be worn by all 

school personnel; no individuals will be permitted to exit their vehicles, etc.). 

-We would love to see students as they ride through campus one more time before they head into the summer. :) 

-Students, parents, employees, or anyone who exhibits COVID-19 symptoms such as fever of 100 degrees or higher, or may 

suspect being COVID-19 positive, should not enter campus. 

-Items to be brought to school include textbooks (teachers will send emails to students identifying which textbooks must be 

returned); borrowed band instruments; laptops, iPads, or other loaned technology items; Athletic uniforms; etc. 

-Items which will be distributed to students include: yearbooks (for those who have ordered them); Academic Awards to 

recipients who have earned them; locker items which remained on campus (hallway and gym); medicine held in the clinic; etc. 

(Note: Only families picking up medicine and/or picking up instruments or artwork need to go through the West Campus Lower 

School car line.) 

-When dropping off textbooks, be certain your student’s name is listed as the bottom name on the inside cover of the book. 

Books returned should match the book number distributed by the teacher at the beginning of the year. 

-Parents’ assistance with returning all school items is extremely important in avoiding replacement costs. As we continue to 
partner with you during these uncertain times, we look for your assistance to keep such costs down. By returning these items, 
you will help JCS enter the 2020-21 school year with the resources necessary for success. Unreturned items will result in a 
replacement fee being assessed to your family account. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Matthew Winters at mwinters@jupiterchristian.org. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Winters 
Assistant Principal of Student Development 

mailto:mwinters@jupiterchristian.org
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